SAA
§,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Letter dated June 22, 2021 of Atty. Dante R. Bravo, President of IPILAN

Nickel Corporation (INC), requesting for a Certification
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 23, 2021 at 10:53 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Cc: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph, Records Management Division <rmdd@denr.gov.ph>, mgb.denr@gmail.com,
Forest Resources Management Division <fmbfrmd@gmail.com>, fmbfruas@gmail.com, ilquilloy@gmail.com

Sir/Ma'am

Good day

Attached file is a Memorandum for the RED R4B dated July 22, 2021 regarding the above-mentioned
subject. We will send the original copy of the Memo with 2 ring bind folders thru courier

Thank you

FMB RECORDS
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141
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